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Posted on Saturday, March 14, 2020

Kawartha Lakes - In order to provide the highest level of protection to residents,
effective today, Victoria Manor in Lindsay will be implementing limited visiting to
the home as directed by the Government of Ontario.  Essential visitors are those
who have a resident who is very ill or dying.

These visitors must continue to be actively screened into these settings. Those
who fail screening will not be permitted to enter. No other visitors should be
permitted to enter these premises, instead they should be asked to keep in touch
with loved ones by phone or other technologies, as available.

Anyone who enters Victoria Manor will continue to go through active screening.
That includes team members, essential visitors, physicians, essential contractor
providers.

For questions or concerns, please contact: 

Pamela Kulas
Executive Director, Victoria Manor
705-324-3558 extension 1414

Contact Us

City of Kawartha Lakes
P.O. Box 9000, 26 Francis Street,
Lindsay, ON, K9V 5R8
Telephone: (705) 324-9411
E-Mail the City of Kawartha Lakes
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